
Invitation to Join Dialogue Session on Sun., Feb. 13, 2022 
 

January 6, 2022 marks the one-year anniversary of the insurrectionary violence that 
took place in our nation’s capital and threatened the democracy that is the basis for life 
in the United States. Since then many of us have contemplated our democratic ideals 
and wondered what we can do to protect them. One thing we can do is to understand 
what our own UU 5th Principle (the right of conscience and the use of the democratic 
process) really means in our homes, our neighborhoods, and in our UUAA community. 
 
On Feb. 13 from 2 to 3:30 PM, via Zoom, the Humanist Discussion group will 
sponsor a  Dialogue Session in which members of the UUAA community will come 
together in small groups to share their ideas and experiences in living the 5th Principle 
on a daily basis.  
 
Please join us. Everyone will have an opportunity to freely express their thoughts. We 
have adopted the following quote from Roy Wood Sellars as our guiding ideal: 
 

In the church there should be opportunities for open discussion and a church 
should be willing to discuss freely and to look on all sides of every question. 

 
To help us with our planning, we need to know who will be attending. Please register by 
emailing the information requested below to hal@breidenbach.net with the subject 
“Dialogue.” 
 
Name of attendee(s), plus email address(es): 
 
Thanks. 
 
Terry Madden 
UUAA Member on Humanist Planning Team for Saturday, Feb. 13 Dialogue 
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